
 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I hope this message finds you well as we approach another eventful week at school. 

On Friday, 15th November, we’ll be supporting Children in Need with a non-uniform day. We’re looking 
forward to joining in on this important cause and hope to see lots of creativity and spirit in everyone’s 
attire. 

Next week is also Anti-Bullying Week. Throughout the week, we will deliver assemblies to reinforce the 
importance of kindness, respect, and standing against bullying. On Tuesday, 12th November, we’re 
encouraging all students and staff to show their support for the Anti-Bullying Alliance by wearing odd 
socks. This simple act is a great way to celebrate individuality and remind us all to embrace what makes 
each of us unique. 

In addition to these events, we’re wishing our students the very best as they prepare for their 
upcoming mock exams next week. This is a valuable opportunity for students to test their knowledge 
and build confidence ahead of future assessments, and we’re here to support them every step of the 
way. 

Finally, I want to acknowledge the incredible respect and dedication shown at our annual 
Remembrance Day Parade, which was held this morning. As always, our students were absolutely 
amazing. I was deeply moved by the commitment of those in service uniforms, who performed drill 
exercises in front of the rest of the school. We also enjoyed a wonderful performance of the Last Post 
by Ewan Harrison-Payne, accompanied by heartfelt readings from our Year 11 Head Student Team – 
Tanwen Warren, Mia Kirk, and Dylan Chaffer. A special thank you goes to Mr. Askham for organising 
such a respectful and meaningful event. 

Thank you for your continued support. I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 

Pete Leatherland—Principal 

 

 

Year 7 Biology Club 

For the last two weeks we have been collecting items for the Leicestershire Wildlife Hospital in Kibworth. 
Thank you so much for all the donations and to all the students who have carried large, and sometimes 

heavy, items into school. We have been blown 
away by the generosity of both staff and 
students from across the school.  

All of the donations are being delivered to the 
Hospital this afternoon.  

Mrs O’Connell—Science  
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CHRISTMAS LUNCH 

Our fantastic catering staff will be 

cooking up a Christmas Lunch for the 

students. 

This is normally very popular so do 

please get your order in. 

 

 

 

 

 

SNEHALAYA 

Yesterday we welcomed Dr Priti Bhombe and Sarah Rastall representing 
the UK arm of the Snehalaya Charity in India. Our Head Student Team 

took them on a tour of the school and answered many questions about 
their lives and opportunities at Welland Park. At lunchtime students 

also had the chance to buy small gifts which the children in India had 
made. Huge thanks to the students who came along.    

We have had links with the charity for almost ten years and we been 
involved in supporting teacher exchanges and a number of fund 
raising activities. Snehalaya works towards ensuring a life free 

from inequality, cruelty and discrimination for every woman 
and child in the Ahmednagar District in India.  This year they are 

celebrating 10 years of Snehalaya UK. Over the last decade 
Snehalaya UK has provided support the vital work that 

Snehalaya India does to protect, advocate for and rehabilitate 
vulnerable members of its local community.  
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IT’S COMING…………………….. 

Our Christmas Market trip this year is to Winchester! 

Winchester Cathedral Christmas Market is recognised as one of the best in Europe.  It is renowned for its bustling atmosphere, 

stunning location and handpicked high quality exhibitors, which attracts visitors from around the world each year who come to shop at 

the pretty wooden chalets, situated within the historic grounds. 

Admission to the Christmas Market is free. 

There is plenty of choice when it comes to food and drink at the Christmas Market.  Traditional mulled wine, bratwurst, mince pies and 

stollen mix with mac and cheese, Yorkshire pudding wraps and much more. 

There is a British Craft Village showcasing jewellers, painters, glass makers and textile artists selling unique gifts and decorations. 

If you fancy a spin there is also Winchester Cathedral ice rink. 

If you want to nip into Winchester itself you will find Winchester Castle where you can visit the Great Hall which houses the Round 

Table of Arthurian legend.  

The Winchester College Treasury house’s a huge collection of art and archaeology including artefacts from Egypt, Greece and Rome as 

well as casts of the Parthenon Frieze and Chinese ceramics from the Tang to Qing dynasties. 

Winchester centre has a fantastic array of shops from individual boutiques to national chains.  There is also an abundance of 

restaurants and cafes. 

The trip will take place on Sunday 8th December 2024 and the cost is £28 per person.  This is a PTA organised trip so please feel free to 
invite family and friends.  For further details please email Mrs Burgess  burgessn@wellandparkacademy.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

LOST PROPERTY 
We do have a large collection of lost property 

If your child has lost anything at all—uniform, trainers, 
water bottles etc—please ask them to come to the front 

office so as they can have a look. 
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